
          Minutes from the April 5, 2021 Meeting of the IHE POA 

The meeting was called to order by the POA president Chuck Styers at 7:06pm. 
Other board members present were Lena Rosas, Marty Gonzales, Beverly Maloy, 
and Lorene Surber. A quorum was met. 

Minutes: from the March 1, 2021 meeting were approved as read. 

Treasurer’s report: was approved as read. 

ACC report: was given by Vicky Rainwater. There are several non-operational cars 
in the community. They are being reported to the county. 

New business: The new sign is up on Silverwings. Lena Rosas will again follow up 
regarding the bent up sign at the entrance to the community on Indian Hills Dr. 

Old business: Speeding cars on the residential streets of our community continue 
to be a problem. Everyone is reminded to report them immediately to the 
Sheriff’s department. Provide as complete a description of the car with the license 
plate number if possible. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned by the president 
Chuck Styers at 7:55pm. 

The next meeting will be May 3, 2021 at 7pm at the pavilion. 

Respectfully submitted, Beverly Maloy, secretary. 


